
Good Morning, 

Please see this week's schedule here: November 18th Weekly Schedule  

We are nearing Thanksgiving already which means it is time to reflect upon what we are 
thankful for. Sometimes, we can get busy with our hectic lives and forget that we have a 
lot to appreciate and be thankful for. I believe we are lucky to live in a place like Belmont 
and to have the community that we have. Our students and staff are very thankful that 
we have such wonderful support from the community. We have the best students who 
are kind, intelligent, and respectful. Things are never perfect but can only be as good as 
we make them. Our staff is invested in our students and go above and beyond to help 
our students with their academics and also to help them become the best version of 
themselves. Thank you to all of our staff who show up each day doing their best to 
make a difference in the lives of our students! I also want to thank our parents for caring 
for your children and supporting their education. This seems like a simple expectation 
but in the crazy world we live, this doesn't always happen. In Belmont, I truly feel our 
families and parents are top notch. In reflection, this is why I am so happy that my family 
came back to Belmont. I am very thankful to work with each and every one of you! I 
hope you all have a great Thanksgiving next week and take the time to reflect on the 
many things to be thankful for.  

As a reminder, we do not have school on November 27th-29th for Thanksgiving Break.  

Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_egSldNuhikAapIB8YbEPw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpHIy-P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPThPQU9pZlVOclY0Jm1hbD0xNDdiZDM5YjE2YzRkOGJlMjg5OTNlNWFhMGFlNjc5N2RkYmEzZGQwY2EzOWRmOGYxYmIxNWFhM2M2ZTc4YjA2VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnNT5ZO2coFAAQUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

